From: christine.palmer.bletauxiliary

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2970.
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2019 4:27:06 PM

Dear Committee Members,

Being a Railroad wife for almost 30 years, |1 and my family have serious concerns about the
Railroads wanting to go to one person crews. This could not only affect the well being of
crews, but also local communities. If there is a leak of oil or dangerous chemicals, it would
not be detected until after the train reached its destination. Or, God forbid, the one person crew
member had a medical emergency, how would they get help. If they were unconscious, their
train could derail, again affecting local communities.

The only plausible answer here, is to vote for two person crews.

Thank you

Christine Palmer. 1
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